
 

 

June 17, 2024 

Fuji Seal, Inc. 

 

Notice of Price Revision 
 

We - Fuji Seal, Inc. (President and Representative Director: Yasuhiro Shibata, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo) have 

decided to revise the price of our products from the July 1, 2024 shipment. 

 

In the past, we have implemented price revisions due to soaring material prices and other factors, and we 

have placed significant burdens on each customers. In order to deliver safe, high-quality products at 

reasonable prices, we have been striving to improve productivity and reduce costs in our overall business 

by making corporate efforts and streamlining management. However, in addition to material prices, 

related expenses such as energy, logistics freight, and personnel expenses also continued to rise. We have 

decided to revise the prices of the products we handle in view of the uncertain and harsh business 

environment for the future. 

 

Going forward, we will continue to improve management efficiency through our corporate efforts and 

strive to deliver safe, high-quality products that satisfy our customers. Thank you for your understanding 

and continued patronage. 

 

 

Target products: Shrink label / Pressure sensitive label / Soft Pouch / Overwapping Film Products 

 

Price revision details: 1) Shrink label   +10% or more 

2) Pressure sensitive label  +3% or more 

3)Soft pouch   +7% or more 

4)Overwapping film products  +10% or more 

 

Price revision date:   From July 1, 2024 shipments 

 

※For details of the price revision, our sales representative will provide information to your company. 


